Frederick L. Hili, Chairperson
Board of Zoning Adjustment
DC Cffice of Zoning
441 4th Street NW Suite 2008
Washington, DC 20001

Re: BZA Application for 1400 Montana Avenue NE, BZA Application # 19960 - Letterin

Support

Dear Chairman Hill and Members of the Board,

llive near the property and understand there is a new project being
proposed. The pictures took beautiful and { think they wili do o wonderful job. We
need new housing here, including some affordable housing. This project will add
that and should be approved as soon as possible. Please let me know if you need
any more information from me.

Thank you for your time and aftention to this matter.
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